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Responses to Questions Regarding  
Request for Qualifications (RFQ) for Professional Design Services 

 
February 11, 2015 

 
 
The following are responses to questions received from various firms. 
 
1. We have been asked by multiple architectural firms to submit qualifications in response 

to your District's RFQ.  Our firm provides design services related to all electrical (power 
and lighting) and low voltage systems (fire alarm, telecom, security, intercom/bells, etc.).  
Are you looking for RFQ responses from only complete A/E teams?  Or, are you also 
looking for consultants to submit individually? 
 
Response: 
While the intent is solicit responses from fully disciplined AE firms or teams, the District 
has not developed specific project scope that would preclude an electrical engineering 
firm or any other single disciplined engineering consultant from being selected for single 
disciplined project assignments. Single disciplined engineering firms may submit and 
they will be evaluated under the same selection criteria established in the RFQ. 
 

2. Our firm is planning to submit a response to your RFQ and would like to know if you are 
contracted with a PM firm and if so, are you able to tell us who that is. 
 
Response: 
The District’s Board of Education has awarded a program management services 
agreement to Capital Program Management, Inc.  
 

 
End of Responses to Questions 


